Sent: 24/10/2020 4:29:41 PM
Subject: Online Submission

24/10/2020

MR Scott Lawrence

- 28 Deakin ST
Forestville NSW 2087
scott.lawrence@me.com

RE: DA2018/1924 - Forest Way FRENCHS FOREST NSW 2086

Hi there
| am resident on Deakin Street and | am extremely concerned about the traffic impact this will

cause. | am all for an upgrade of the facility at Forest Way shopping center, however it can’t
not come at the cost of significantly more traffic on local roads like Grace Avenue or Deakin St.
A 73% increase to car parking must mean an increase in cars at the facility, and no way to
directly exit on to Forest Way and Warringah Rd will push everything down the local streets.
Your consideration is appreciated.

Thanks

Scott



